
 

Congratulations
Vetter,Frank J
To: UMS
Cc: 

Congratulations to our first school improvement team at 
UMS: David Adamiak, Trudy Griebenow, James Hines, Bernie 
Shapiro, and Lori Snowden. 
  
Thanks again to everyone who was willing to run. 
  
Our first meeting is Thursday at 3:15 in the large conf. 
room. All are welcome to attend. 
  
Frank Vetter 
Principal 
  
Urbana Middle School 
3511 Pontius Ct. 
Ijamsville, MD 21754 
240.566.9200 
240.566.9210 (direct ext.) 
240.566.9201 (fax) 
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